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Non Uniform Day – Friday 4th February 

On Friday 4th February we are taking part in the NSPCC NUMBER DAY.  Throughout the day we will 

be doing lots of maths activities and we are allowing children to come in non-school uniform for a 

donation of 50p which will go towards the NSPCC Charity.  

Headteachers Message 

I always seem to say here what a busy week it has been but it 

always is!  This week has bee no exception with lots of wonderful 

learning experiences taking place.  It was lovely to see parents 

starting to use The Ark and I would really urge you to come along 

and join the sessions.  As you may be aware we have seen an 

increase in positive covid cases over the last week and I thank you 

all for your co-operation in supporting us by lateral flow testing 

your children.  Please ensure that if your child does test positive 

that you let us know so that we can take any appropriate 

measures necessary in school.  Children continue to present with 

very different symptoms to adults ranging from vomiting to runny 

noses to none at all.  Should you need any advice please do not 

hesitate to call the office and we will do our best to answer your 

questions.  Please have a wonderful weekend and we will see you 

next week – February already! 

  
 

The Ark Open Sessions 

Our open sessions for parents in 

The Ark will run from 9am until 

10am every Friday morning until 

further notice.  

Start your day off by having a 

cuppa and a chat. Miss Hamlyn 

is looking forward to meeting 

you all.  

If you’d like to get in touch 

please email Miss Hamlyn at 

nurture@bevstnicks.co.uk 

Children’s Belongings 

We are having ever increasing amounts of belongings being left 

behind by children at the end of the day despite our best efforts 

to remind them to take everything home with them!  School is 

also becoming quite overcrowded with large rucksacks.  Please 

can you try to ensure that any bag your child is bringing is just 

big enough to carry the essential items that they need – water 

bottle, lunchbox, reading books and PE kit.   

Also please can we ask that children do not  

bring toys or precious items into school. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Leon H - for working hard a lot more independently 

in mathematics and using his problem solving’s skills 

when struggling with the answer.  

Willow H – For fantastic independent writing about 

the life of Neil Armstrong and making so much 

improvement in her handwriting.  Well done! Keep it 

up Willow!  

Isla B – For having fantastic recital skills in literacy. 

Isla learnt 2 verses from a poem off by heart and 

performed it so confidently in front of the class. Well 

don 

Louie W- For his super contributions when looking 

at Neil Armstrong's life. Louie, you remembered the 

key dates, I was very impressed!  

Elise L - has been putting so much effort into our PE 
lessons this term. Her hockey skills are improving 
every week and her games are getting more 
competitive. Well done Elise keep it up and we might 
see you playing for England one day. 
 

 

 

 

School Dinner Menu WC – 31/01/2022 

Year 5 Mini Medics 

On Thursday last week, pupils from Year 5 

Leopard Class took part in the mini medics 

course.  Children learnt how to do basic first aid 

and CPR and are now qualified Mini Medics!! 

Thank you to Miss Main for organising this, it was 

thoroughly enjoyed by all the pupils.  

 Water Bottles 

Please fill with  

WATER ONLY 


